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News Letter Winter 2014,
Dear Members,
What a year we are having so far! The Drop-In is as busy as ever.

Our member Eva arranged a workshop to teach the ladies to make beautiful jewelry.
The monthly game of Bingo has proved popular especially for those who win the little
prizes. Likewise, everyone seems to look forward to Birthday Club, which is such a
happy time of celebration with delicious cake and cards for the Birthday boys and girls.

We have had a couple of very interesting talks from outside organizations, like the Age
UK who enlightened the members of what benefits are available for them. And also from
the Immigration Officers who explained about the voluntary self-repatriation scheme
for those staying in UK illegally.

The Committee continues to work hard to ensure the Wednesday Drop-In session is
enjoyable with good food, karaoke and a friendly reception for all new and existing
members. Our membership is 170 to-date. We must be doing something right to have
new members joining almost every week.

The young people from the Chinese Church are mixing well with the more mature
members and we are all benefiting from their presence.

We have travelled widely this year with trips to the Cotswolds, a Family day out to
Longleat Safari Park, and a short break in Cornwall. Many members have even visited
the Mayor’s office in Falmouth.

We will be having our Christmas party on Wednesday 17th December. Make sure you put
this date in your diary.

Regarding CNY 2015. West Quay Shopping Centre has again granted us the free use of
their centre to stage our big CNY celebration. It is on Sunday 22nd February 2015. More
details will be given out as and when we have them.

2015 Membership renewal is due soon. You can pay your £10 fee and receive the new
membership card at the Drop In. Don’t forget, there are a few local businesses who are

now giving us 10 or 15% discount when you produce your valid membership card.

Please note, we will be compiling a new database for next year. If your name is not on it,
you will not receive text messages or any other correspondence from January.

[ would like to take this opportunity to wish you all well in the coming cold months.
Keep warm and stay happy.

Joe Hon (The Chair)
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